
May-June 2017 
 

Dear Pastor & Wonderful Praying Friends,                
 

In Acts 8:30-31, The Evangelist Philip asked a lost man if he understood what he 
read. The man replied, “How can I, except some man should guide me? And he 
desired Philip that he would come up and sit with him.” There are millions of 
souls, just like the Ethiopian Eunuch who are asking “How can I, except some 
man should guide me?” Around the corner and around the world, a soul needs 
Jesus! Let’s be faithful in preaching Christ. 
 

Praise 
A church in Texas had heard about us, but we hadn't 
gone to present officially, yet they took us on for support 
anyway. We give God the glory for that. The Lord 
certainly is working in ways we can't imagine. We have 
heard from new supporters in Michigan, Illinois, South 
Carolina and Georgia. We thank you for your sacrifice 
and commitment to the Lord and His work. We are very 
grateful for your partnership in prayers and finances as 
we get ready to head down to Argentina. We are so 
thankful for the dozens of people who have written us 
notes, sent us emails and said kind words of 
encouragement after the miscarriage. The Lord has used this to strengthen us. 
 

During the early part of June, we had our Departure Interview with our mission 
board, Macedonia Baptist Missions in Braselton,GA. We are grateful for a 
sending church and a mission board that labor intensively in helping us and 
others get to the field. 
 

Paperwork 
It has been a long process working with the Argentine consulate in Atlanta. They 
require all documents to be accompanied with an apostille or an authentication 
from the respective government institution. We have been mailing marriage 
license, birth certificates, and police reports to varying 
agencies. We are hoping we can get the document needed 
before we head to the field. If not, we will have to leave 
Argentina every 90 days to get our passport stamped. It has 
been a slow process, but we’re praying we can have all that we 
need to arrange an appointment with the Argentine Consulate 
in Atlanta. Please pray that we would not have any more delays 
with the paperwork. 
 

We thank those who have donated to our Setup Fund! We are amazed of the 
generosity of God’s people. Thank you for helping us get to Argentina. 
 

The Owens Family 
David, Hannah & Ingrid Owens 

 

 


